LITTLE FALLS BOARD OF EDUCATION
PUBLIC MEETING ON BUDGET FOR 2016/2017 SCHOOL YEAR

In accordance with the provision of the New Jersey Open Public Meeting Act, The Little Falls
Board of Education of the Township of Little Falls is causing notice that the Budget Meeting for
the 2016/2017 School Year will be held on Tuesday April 26, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. with the
regular meeting to follow. The meeting will be held in the Art/Music Room #100 at school #3,
560 Main Street, Little Falls, N. J. 07424. Formal action will be taken.

Carol Delsandro
Business Administrator/Board Secretary



